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HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA
Georgetown, Guyana

11 January 2017

NOTIFICATION

The attached Press Release dated 30 December 2016 issued by the Ministry
of Finance, Government of India, facilitating Indian citizens who are outside India
from 9" November 2016 to 30 December 2016 and for those citizens of India who are
not resident in India for exchanging the old series Indian bank notes of Rs.500 and
1000 denominations at the specified Reserve Bank of India offices in India until 31%
March 2017 and 30" June 2017 respectively may be seen for information and

necessary action.
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